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TGPA/ZOU Final vote on 12-15-15 
1 message 

moya Sanders <dogsintahoe@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 8:20PM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, 
edc. cob@edcgov. us, s hawna. purvi nes@edcgov. us 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

I request that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado 
County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example 
of how the community was left out of the process and not informed about the negative 
impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of these rezones, I ask that 
you use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle Springs 
as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA. 

Sincerely, 
Moya Sanders 
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Rezoning at highway 50 and Ponderosa Rd, Shingle Springs. 
1 message 

William Kennedy <wsk4134@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 3, 2015 at 2:09PM 
To: bosfour@edcgov.us 
Cc: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, 
shawna. purvines@edcgov. us 

Dear Mr. Ranalli, 

My wife and I have owned our home in Shingle Springs for 13 years . She is a local public 
school teacher, and I own a small business in Placerville. Both our children attended Ponderosa High. This is 
our home. My folks have lived here for 30 years, and we moved here 14 years ago after numerous visits to my 
parents: we appreciated the rural quality of life. 

I am very concerned to learn that you and 3 other County Supervisors have voted for a terrible rezoning of 
the area around Ponderosa and 50. I feel rezoning these parcels for intense commercial use would be a disaster 
for the neighborhood and homeowners, not to mention the massive impact on traffic in the area. 

I and many others are watching very carefully about what is decided and by whom. It is probably not to 
early to state that any elected official against this misguided decision would have many, many life-long 
supporters. The converse is also true: any Supervisor voting for such a disruptive, traumatic zoning policy might 
well face recall petitions and well funded opposition at the next election. Hopefully the voters and residents 
wishes are carried out, not just the owner of a large parcel and out of town developers. 

Respectfully, 
William Kennedy 
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